
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) will host an in-person public Open House to present the proposed roadway improvements for 
US-64 in Wagoner and Muskogee Counties, Oklahoma.  The project begins ~½-mile south of the Tulsa County line or roughly three miles south of 
the community of Leonard and extends ~7.5 miles to the Franklin Street (SH-104) junction in the town of Haskell.  At the Open House, the public can 
ask questions, provide input, submit comments, and learn about the proposed construction activities, sequencing and scheduling.  The Open 
House will be a come-and-go format with no formal presentation.  Meeting materials and supplemental information will be available at 
www.odot.org/publicmeetings beginning October 22, 2024, and comments are requested by November 12, 2024.

ODOT OPEN HOUSE MEETING
US-64 Improvements • Haskell, OK • J/P: 34380(04)

PROJECT OVERVIEW
TIME: 4:00 - 6:30 PMDATE: October 29, 2024

Project Limits Purpose 
To improve the mobility & 
safety of US-64 by correcting 
deteriorating pavement, poor 
sight distances, and narrow 
bridges and drainage structures. 

                 
LOCATION: Haskell City Hall

1424 N Haskell Blvd., Haskell, OK 74436

• Widen US-64 to create two 12-foot-wide driving lanes with
6-foot-wide paved shoulders

• Realign angled intersections, roads, drives & entrances
• Lengthen the box bridges to match roadway width
• Improve the function of the US-64/Franklin Road intersection

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD
If any person wishes to submit a written statement concerning this project, they may submit their comments to the Environmental 
Programs Division, Oklahoma Department of Transportation, 200 N.E. 21st St., Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, or email 
environment@odot.org. All comments must be received or postmarked by no later than November 12, 2024.

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) ensures that no person or groups of persons shall, on the grounds of race, color, sex, 
religion, national origin, age, disability, retaliation, or genetic information, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be 
otherwise subjected to discrimination under any and all programs, services, or activities administered by ODOT, its recipients, sub-recipients, 
and contractors. To request an accommodation please contact the ADA Coordinator at 405-521-4140 or the Oklahoma Relay Service at 
1-1-800-722-0353 no later than 72 hours before any scheduled event. If you have any ADA or Title VI questions email ODOT-ada-titlevi@odot.org.
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Begin ~1/2-mile south of the Tulsa County line, and extend ~7.5 miles south to the Franklin Road (SH-104) junction in the town of Haskell.

Melissa
Text Box

Melissa
Text Box

Melissa
Text Box

Melissa
Text Box

Melissa
Text Box

Melissa
Text Box

Melissa
Text Box
Proposed Improvements



OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, OK 73105

US-64 Improvements

For more information about the project 
and the Open House:

http://www.odot.org/publicmeetings
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Project information may be viewed at 
www.odot.org/PublicMeetings




